
Dear Sir 

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed digital signage on the pedestrian bridge over Sussex 

Street. 

This signage would not only impact on the heritage listed now “Sussex Hotel” and it’s Patrons, but 

also the Resident of the apartment in the same building envelope as the Hotel, as well as destroying 

the view of the Historical “Hungry Mile” and not to mention the possibility of this signage being a 

distraction to drivers within Sussex Street. 

As someone who spent most of his working life in this area, I hate to think of it being visually 

destroyed with this Las Vegas style Commercial Advertising. 

 


